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SF 4455 reduces, by $100 million, the state general levy for commercial industrial properties effective 

with taxes payable in 2023. 

 

Under current law, the state general levy for commercial industrial property is $737,090,000 for taxes 

payable in 2022, and $716,990,000 for taxes payable in 2023 and thereafter. SF 4455 sets the levy for 

commercial industrial properties for taxes payable in 2023 and thereafter at $616,990,000. 

 

Effective beginning with taxes payable in 2023. 


